
  
   

 

 
14th October 2019 
 
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 

 

I am writing to you about the middle and upper School production which will take place at Studio 
Theatre, Ashley Road, Salisbury on Wednesday 6th, Thursday 7th and Friday 8th November at 
7pm. This year we are proud to present the hilarious ‘William Shakespeare’s Long Lost First 
Play-Abridged’ by Reed Martin and Austin Tichenor. 
 

 
Tickets will be on sale at £12 (adults) and £6(concessions) and are available to purchase online.  
 
To pay please access WisePay through your sons Insight account and select ‘WisePay Finance 
Portal’ the item can be found under the Ticket and Event Bookings Tab. If you have any issues 
accessing WisePay please email Trips@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
 
I do hope that you will feel able to come and enjoy this excellent play and give your support to the 
students. We feel that this will be a very entertaining play!  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mel Gordon 
Head of Drama 
mkg@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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